TOWN OF KINGSTON
Department of Health
Kingston, New Hampshire 03848
healthofficer@kingstonnh.org

February 8, 2019
Subject: Non-drinkable (non-potable) water from the well on the Plains.
Presently water drawn from the well located on the Plains is not drinkable (non-Potable) water.

Persons using water drawn from the well shall not use this water for food preparation, or consumption in any
form.

I have read and understand this notification.

Printed Name

Organization/ Company Name

Signature/Date




